
Boys & Girls Club of Greenwich is 

celebrating its Centennial this year!

Please join us for an evening of networking, cocktails 

and hors d’oeuvres at the Greenwich Water Club 

on September 16, 2010 from 6:00 - 8:30 p.m. 

to celebrate the Boys & Girls Club of Greenwich Centennial. 

Tickets must be purchased in advance and are 

$35 each, with a portion being tax-deductible. 

To purchase tickets please make checks payable to the

"Boys & Girls Club Of Greenwich" 

and mail to:

Brooke Sforza

Pullman & Comley

850 Main Street P.O. Box 7006

Bridgeport, CT 06601

Please be sure to include the names of the guests who 

will be attending as admission will be based on a guest list.


